
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th June 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carer 
 
I apologise for the late notice. Two of our governors, Mike Allen and David Powell will be holding a 'governor 
surgery' (for want of a better expression) to dig deeper into some of the responses on the parent survey which 
was carried out approximately a month ago. 
 
There will be two slots this Friday when parents can come in and discuss the school's provision- one at 3.30pm 
and a second at 5.00pm. 
 
There will be a Parent Forum, following on from these surgeries and before the end of term, to share and discuss 
proposed next steps. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Moss 

 


